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Meeting of May 7, 2020 

Correspondence as of May 1, 2020 

 

# Subject 

1 San Jose to Merced Draft EIR Materials 

2 Letter to Representative Eshoo 

 



From: Roland Lebrun
To: CHSRA Board
Cc: san.jose_merced@hsr.ca.gov; mayoremail@sanjoseca.gov; rich.constantine@morganhill.ca.gov;

AllCouncilMembers@ci.gilroy.ca.us; Board (@caltrain.com)
Subject: Re: San Jose to Merced draft EIR materials
Date: Monday, April 27, 2020 10:40:57 AM

Dear Vice Chair Richards and Board members,

Further to last Friday's emails, I am pleased to inform you that materials are now available for
download but I am unable to request an electronic copy of the draft EIR. Specifically, calling 800-
455-8166 followed by 1 for English results in a "This number is unavailable. Please try again later"
message and the call is disconnected.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Roland Lebrun

From: Roland Lebrun <ccss@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 2:48 PM
To: CHSRA Board <boardmembers@hsr.ca.gov>
Cc: san.jose_merced@hsr.ca.gov <san.jose_merced@hsr.ca.gov>; mayoremail@sanjoseca.gov
<mayoremail@sanjoseca.gov>; rich.constantine@morganhill.ca.gov
<rich.constantine@morganhill.ca.gov>; AllCouncilMembers@ci.gilroy.ca.us
<AllCouncilMembers@ci.gilroy.ca.us>; Caltrain Board <board@caltrain.com>
Subject: Re: San Jose to Merced draft EIR materials
 
Dear Chair Richards and Board Members,

Further to my email of 1.49 PM this afternoon and my attempt to download materials from the
Authority's website, I have now discovered that none of the materials for the San Jose to Merced
draft EIR are available for
download:  https://www.hsr.ca.gov/programs/environmental/eis_eir/draft_san_jose_merced.aspx

San Jose to Merced Project Section: Draft Environmental Impact
Report/Environmental Impact Statement | California High-
Speed Rail Authority | State of California
The California High-Speed Rail Authority (Authority) announces the availability of the Draft
Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Impact Statement (EIR/EIS) for the San Jose to
Merced Project Section of the California High-Speed Rail (HSR) Project. The Draft EIR/EIS has
been prepared and is ...

www.hsr.ca.gov

I am therefore respectfully requesting that the Board immediately direct staff to withdraw the
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Notice Of Availability and to reissue it at some point in the future as and when these materials
are available for review by the general public.

Thank you in advance for your urgent attention to this matter.

Roland Lebrun

From: Roland Lebrun
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 1:49 PM
To: CHSRA Board <boardmembers@hsr.ca.gov>
Cc: san.jose_merced@hsr.ca.gov <san.jose_merced@hsr.ca.gov>
Subject: San Jose to Merced EIR materials
 
Dear Vice Chair Richards and Board members,

Further to the Notice Of Availability of the San Jose to Merced EIR, I attempted to request an
electronic copy of the materials 
https://hsr.ca.gov/docs/programs/san_jose_merced/JM_DraftEIR-EIS_NOA-English.pdf

Given that I had planned on spending today (4/24) and the entire week-end (total 3 days)
reviewing this material, I am respectfully requesting that the Board direct staff to extend the
comment period by at least 3 days.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Roland Lebrun

https://hsr.ca.gov/docs/programs/san_jose_merced/JM_DraftEIR-EIS_NOA-English.pdf



